
 
 
 

 

 University of Iowa to review employment practices  
 
May 5, 2017 
 
Contact:  Jeneane Beck, UI Spokesperson, (319) 384-0005 jeneane-beck@uiowa.edu 
 
IOWA CITY, Iowa  
 
President Bruce Harreld has announced the University of Iowa will hire an independent firm to 
conduct an external review of university employment practices as defined by the Iowa Civil Rights 
Act. This review will begin with the UI Athletics Department.  
 
A firm will be selected through a Request for Proposal (RFP) process by a committee consisting of 
representatives from the administration and shared governance, which represents faculty, staff, 
and students. 
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